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Safer Internet Day 
Tuesday 11th February was Safer Internet Day and the theme this year was “Together for a better 
internet". The children spent the day learning about how to keep safe while they use the internet. 
The internet is a constantly evolving place and it’s easy to be left behind so please take a few minutes 
to look at the links below and find out how you can help keep your child safe online. 

 www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers 

 www.nspcc.org.uk  
 www.childnet.com 

 
One aspect of online safety that can be 
overlooked by parents is age limits for  
websites. This image shows the age limits 
that many popular websites and social media  
platforms have put together to keep children  
safe. You may not consider it a risk if your  
child is using a site “underage”, but it puts  
your child at risk of being exposed to material 
that is too old for them.  
 

Y6 SATs 
In case you haven’t made a note of the date, Y6 SATs are only 9 school weeks away. The children 
have been working very hard in lessons and in their booster clubs. SATs are in the week beginning 
11th May 2020. All Y6 children must be at school that week as each test has to take place on a 
particular day. Children in Y6 also have access to Rising Stars online SATs booster materials and SATs 
Boot Camp Online. All children have been given their IDs and passwords so please encourage them to 
make use of the sites. 
 

Term Dates 
We break for Easter on Thursday 2nd April and reopen on Monday 20th April.  
 

Achievement and attendance 
Below you will see the winners at our recent writing celebration assemblies as well as the attendance 
for each class over the past month – well done Meteor class. The target for attendance is 97%. 

Class Writing Star: 
16th Jan. 2020 

Maths Star: 
24th Jan. 2020 

Writing Star: 
31st Jan. 2020 

Maths Star: 
7th Feb. 2020 

Monthly 
Attendance 

Y3: Hercules Alfie Darkins Symona Wong 
Daniela 

Goncalves 
Morgan King 96.9%     

Y3: Lightning Honey Parker Anthony White April Jones Ashley Tegg 96.7%    
 

Y3: Vulcan Kevin Barnik Jessica Golding Ruby Leathers Kacey Jones 95.0%    
 

Y4: Galaxy Harvey Robinson 
Evangeline 

Marks-Sizeland 
Oliver Gray Lily Hennig 97.7%     

Y4: Nimrod Lucy Hennig Samuel Elutilo Gabby Wagoner Pierre Hopkinson 95.9%    
 

Y4: Eagle Tristan 
Harlow-Dudley 

Louis Hopkinson Mason Lippert Faye Danks 96.6%     

Y5: Tornado Isabella 
Greenham 

Ellie Liles 
Lilli Harvey 

Summer Cross 

 

95.8%     

Y5: Meteor  Samantha Hurley 98.2%     
Y5: Osprey Kevin Calhas 

Chesann 
Patterson 

95.5%     

Y6: Typhoon Nathan Goody Charli King 
Shannelle Scarff 

Alexandar Basil Isabel Newbrook-
Stevens 

97.1%     
Y6: Hurricane Antonia Jones Lewis Watkinson 97.9%     

Y5 & Y6 maths awards are chosen from maths groups 
 

Mr A Smith 
Assistant Principal 
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